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Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

34.           Oppose Jorge  Lara

Monisha  Parker Dear BRANDON T. NICHOLS,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to address a pressing concern 
regarding the Youth Permanency Partners Services Sole Source Contract for 
the Department of Children and Family Services. As we strive to optimize the 
efficiency and effectiveness of our services, it has become apparent that 
there is a need to reduce the scope and cost of this contract.

In light of the current budget constraints and the evolving needs of our youth 
population, it is imperative that we reevaluate the terms and conditions of the 
existing contract. By exploring alternative options and potentially opening up 
the bidding process to other qualified vendors, we can ensure that we are 
getting the best value for our resources while still providing high-quality 
services to those in need.

I understand that change can be challenging, but I believe that by working 
together and being open to new possibilities, we can find a solution that 
benefits all parties involved. Your expertise and guidance in this matter would 
be greatly appreciated as we navigate through this process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Warm regards,

Monisha Parker

V V Citizen What is this?

Other GENEVIEVE M 
CLAVREUL

While it’s understandable that circumstances dictate that a sole source 
contract is the only choice, our County appears to prefer sole source 
contracts over competitive bids.  In a county our size with its diverse 
population sole source should be the exception rather than the rule.
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